
From: Tina O'Malley   
Sent: November-16-13 8:43 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Hydro cost inceases 
 

Hello: 

 
I was very upset to see hydro rates increased yet again November 1/13 and then to see another 
proposed raise for January 1/14 just made me angry. Hydro services have been worse each year 
and your debt is being paid off the backs of hard working people, especially in rural areas. If you 
cannot manage your costs, you may need to look at your business practices before raising rates 
yet again. Think long and hard before pursuing this action as the people will not put up with it 
much longer. 

 
Tina O'Malley 
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